Dear Liz,

I am writing to seek the support of Alderbury Parish Council, for a new venture by the Alderbury and Whaddon Gardening Club.  

The club has, for many years, run a show for its members to demonstrate, through friendly competition, their gardening, baking and craft skills.  In more recent years entry to the show has been open to the wider village community and this has resulted in increased entries but because it is seen as a gardening show there is a reluctance by non club members to participate.

AWGC Committee members have been meeting with village organisations and groups to explore rebranding the show as the Alderbury and Whaddon 'Village Show' with new classes which reflect the activities and interests of those organisation. We have had enthusiastic support across the board for this approach. Through the show we believe we can showcase the talents and skills of our community and promote the village as a vibrant and healthy village in which to live.

Organisations giving support so far include Alderbury WI, Alderbury Wives, A&WGS, and village art groups and these organisations will be credited in the show's publicity. I would very much appreciate it if the Parish Council would support this venture and promote it within the community. To formally receive the support of the Parish Council would be great and enable me, with your approval,  to add Alderbury Parish Council’s name as a supporter on show publicity and programme material.

The show will be held on Saturday 20th July in the Village Hall. 

I should be most pleased if this could be brought before the council at its meeting this week and I look forward to hearing their response to this proposal. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards
David Marshall
Alderbury and Whaddon Gardening Club.

